
 Mrs. Anderberg’s elementary computer class is working hard on computer skills as they 
practice using the computer.  They have been challenged to work hard at not only on the 
skills they know, but to branch out.  The students are currently working hard to memorize 
the keyboard and finger placement and their skills with the mouse. 

The students are exhibiting 
confidence, passion, and 
determination in their practice.  The 
students are also collaborating with 
other students, leading, and solving 
problems. 
 
 


